
May is National Foster Care Month and it’s an opportunity to spread the word about the needs of the 
more than 2,000 children and young people in Cuyahoga County foster care.  Victims of abuse and/or 
neglect, some may need special care or attention to help them deal with the impact of trauma in their 
young lives.  Each of these children needs and deserves a family who will love and protect them.

This virtual foster care information session will help answer some common questions about what it 
takes to become a foster parent and how you can start the process.

You’ll hear from and get to ask questions of current foster parents with the Division of Children and 
Family Services.  You’ll also hear about the supports offered by our agency and those available from our 
community partners. 

Foster Care Virtual Info Session
Monday, May 19, 2025

5:00 – 6:00pm
Microsoft Teams Event

Please register at https://bit.ly/FosterCareVirtInfo or Scan:  

Foster Care Virtual
 Information Session

Cuyahoga County
Division of Children and Family Services

https://bit.ly/FosterCareVirtInfo

